
 
 

EXCITING EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY FOR 
EXPERIENCED COMPUTER VISION 

RESEARCHER 
 
 

Oqullo has an exciting full-time employment opportunity 
for someone with exceptional development and research 

skills in the fields of Computer Vision and Machine 
Learning. Co-founded by two Purdue ECE 

undergraduates, Oqullo was recently awarded an SBIR 
Phase I grant from the NSF to develop a system capable 

of analyzing pedestrian foot-traffic patterns on large 
properties. Expertise in working with person detection and 
video is a bonus, but any experienced ML/CV researcher 

is welcome to apply. Qualified candidates will be 
self-motivated, strong teammates, and thrive in dynamic 

environments.  
 

For more information contact​ oqullo.tech@gmail.com 
 
 


